
 

 

 
22nd January 2024  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Ofsted Inspection 
 
We are pleased to inform you that His Majesty's Inspector, Sally Wicken and 2 additional Inspectors will be 
visiting Queen Elizabeth's Grammar School tomorrow and Wednesday for our scheduled OFSTED 
inspection.  
 
We are looking forward to being able to showcase the positive learning environments in our school and 
what a brilliant population of young people we have.  
 
Attached is a letter from OFSTED which gives further information and also contains a link for you to 
respond to on the parent portal.  We would encourage as many of you as possible to complete this, as this 
provides the Inspectors with a full picture of our school and community. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 

 
 
 

Scott Garrity 
Headteacher 
 


